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Philips Medical Systems

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

January 13, 2006

Re: FCC ID: PQC-WMTS-MODULE
To Whom It May Concern:

Philips Medical Systems of Andover, Massachusetts is submitting documentation for a Class II
Permissive Change pursuant to 47 CFR 2.1043 for FCC Identifier PQC-WMTS-MODULE.

The modification is only the removal of the aluminum housing to enable the incorporation of the
module into a medical device (i.e. space constraints). There are no changes to the electrical
design of the radio, i.e., no changes to the basic frequency determining and stabilizing circuitry,
clocks, data rates, RF shielding, frequency multiplication stages, modulator circuitry or
maximum power or field strength ratings. The aluminum bracket is intended for mounting
purposes only, and its removal does not compromise RF shielding integrity, which is provided by
a separate shielded enclosure within the module.

The supplied test report to 47 CFR Part 95 includes the test data of the module without the
aluminum housing. Due to an improvement in the set-up for the test procedures, test results are
not identical to the originally submitted data (27-Apr-05), specifically as pertains to radiated
emissions, however all test results are well within the allowable margins and fully meet the
technical requlrements as defined in 47 CFR Part 95.1115.
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